
Accessing OneStop for Chipping
Go to onestop.tahoedonner.com and 
then click the Register link in the top 
right corner.

Enter your information into the 
OneStop Registration form. When 
you’ve completed all the blank areas, 
click the “Register” button under the 
Submit Information header at the 
bottom of the page.

Once you’ve successfully submitted 
the registration form, wait for the 
verification email. When it arrives, 
click the link in the verification email to 
complete the registration process.

You can then return to  
onestop.tahoedonner.com, where you 
will need to log in. The link to log in can 
be found in the top right corner, to the 
left of the Register link.

After entering your username and 
password, you can apply for chipping 
(as well as other services that the 
Architectural Standards Office and 
Forestry department offer). 



For more information about chipping 
and other forestry operations, go to the 
Tahoe Donner website at  
www.tahoedonner.com.

Once there, you can click on the menu in 
the top right corner of the website.

Then, find the link to the Forestry page 
under the Member Area header.

On the Forestry page, scroll down until 
you can click on the photo link to the 
Tree Removal and Chipping page.

The Tree Removal and Chipping page 
contains detailed information about the 
Tahoe Donner Chipping program, as 
well as other important forestry services 
available.


